
SISLT has money to give South
Shore nonprofits
Soroptimist International of South Lake Tahoe has money to
give to nonprofits on the South Shore that help women and
children.

The service club will consider new programs, improvements and
enhancements  to  current  programs  as  well  as  supporting
programs that have been proven effective.

Grant  applications  will  be  available  Oct.  1.  The  grant
application,  criteria  and  instructions  are  online.  The
deadline to apply is Nov. 15.

All  of  SISLT’s  grant  funding  comes  directly  from  the
organization’s wine tasting, which is Nov. 11 this year.
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